
Vision Statement: 

First United Methodist Church is 

a loving, supportive family of 

faith working together to share 

God's love. 
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 ñCome now, let us reason together, says the 
Lord:  though your sins are like scarlet, they shall be 
white as snow.ò (Isaiah 1: 18) 
 I have been to Mardi Gras ñtwiceò: my first and 
my last time all together.  I was only ten.  This was in an 
era when things in New Orleans were strange but were 
by no means as oddly intense as they are today.  With 
kinfolk from the region Mardi Gras was just part of the 
family ritual.  I do remember the excitement and the color 

of it all.  One of my grandmotherôs cousins had a studio apartment on Bour-
bon Street which afforded a chance to sit on the balcony and take it all in 
from relative safety.  Fortunately we were not caught in the crowd below. 
 I remember even today how the parade ended. After all the glamour 
and over-the-top color, motion, and sound had passed, there were a succes-
sion of large machines making their way down the street in near parade 
fashion; ñstreet sweepers.ò  These were present to immediately adjust the 
mess which had been left from the flow of the life of the parade. 
 When I think about Lent such a vision is definitive.  Lent is a time to 
assess the sacrificial gift of Christ, to accept Godôs forgiveness and to re-
pent, to ñturn life around.ò  Lent is in essence Godôs way of cleaning up our 
lives, of putting away the mistakes of the past, of sweeping off the residue 
left behind as we parade through life, and giving us a spiffy new clean. 
 The power of Lent, when taken on with sincerity and humble faith, is 
a means to open our hearts to the forgiving grace of God which encourages 
us through faith to receive the cleanliness of the Spirit which, according to 
the scripture, makes us ñwhite as snow.ò    
 As we prepare to enter Lent I offer you an opportunity to gather with 
like-minded seekers of Godôs grace on Ash Wednesday for Christian wor-
ship.  Ash Wednesday is February 10.  I look forward to seeing you in the 
sanctuary at 6:00 p.m.  
 

 Regards and God Bless . . . Richard 
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WE SHOW OUR LOVE 
 

By Our Prayers . . .   
 

Mr. and Mrs. Jimmy McEachern, Barbara Fix, Karen 

Green, Roy Helpenstill, Jerry Hester, Kim Mullins, Rob-

ert Stracener, Pat Swanner, Betty Wallace 

wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ƻƴƎƻƛƴƎ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ƭƻǾŜŘ ƻƴŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǎŜǊƛπ

ƻǳǎ ƛƭƭƴŜǎǎŜǎΣ ƻǳǊ ǎƘǳǘ-ƛƴǎΣ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 

ƳƛƭƛǘŀǊȅ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ 

ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ ŎƻǳƴǘǊȅΦ 

wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ŎƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǊ ²Ŝō {ƛǘŜ  
ŦƻǊ ǳǇ-ǘƻ-ǘƘŜ-ƳƛƴǳǘŜ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘǎΦ   

 

 

 

 
5ŀǘŜ 

¢ƻǘŀƭ 
LƴŎƻƳŜ 

¢ƻǘŀƭ  
9ȄǇŜƴǎŜǎ 

LƴŎƻƳŜ 
hǾŜǊκ 
ό¦ƴŘŜǊύ 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ϷрлΣсонΦун ϷосΣнтрΦфп ҌϷмпΣорсΦоу 

¸ŜŀǊ ǘƻ 5ŀǘŜ ϷпнмΣнрфΦрт ϷпосΣтомΦпо -ϷмрΣптмΦус 

Our Presents 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

tǊŀȅŜǊ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ 
           

5ƻƴΩǘ ǿƻǊǊȅ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀƴȅǘƘƛƴƎΤ ƛƴǎǘŜŀŘ ǇǊŀȅ ŀōƻǳǘ  

ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎΤ ǘŜƭƭ DƻŘ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŜŜŘǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ 

ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ IƛƳ ŦƻǊ Iƛǎ ŀƴǎǿŜǊǎΦ  --  tƘƛƭƛǇǇƛŀƴǎ пΥс 

{ǳōƳƛǘ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘǎ ǘƻ /ƘǳǊŎƘΩǎ ǿŜō ǇŀƎŜΥ 

ǿǿǿΦƎƛƭƳŜǊ-ŦǳƳŎΦŎƻƳ 

 hǊ /ŀƭƭΥ  /ƘǳǊŎƘ hŶŎŜ ς фло-упо-нсмл 

WŀƴŜ ²ƛƭǎƻƴ ς фло-упм-мнфм 

 

5ŀǘŜ 
{ǳƴŘŀȅ 

{ŎƘƻƻƭ 
²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ±ƛǎƛǘƻǊǎ 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ  о уп мпо му 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мл фф мрм мф 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мт фс мтн но 

!ǾŜǊŀƎŜ          

¸ŜŀǊ ǘƻ 5ŀǘŜ 
фо мрр нл 

!ǾŜǊŀƎŜ         

[ŀǎǘ ¸ŜŀǊ 
ут мтм но 

{ǘŀǝǎǝŎŀƭƭȅ {ǇŜŀƪƛƴƎ 
Our Presence 

 

Our Worship Service is broadcast 

on ETEX, Channel 999, Sunday, 6 p.m. 

and Monday, 9 a.m. and 6 p.m. 

 

 
     Our Deepest Sympathy toé 
 Toni Jenkins, on the loss of her brother, 
  Glenn Traylor 

 

David and Jan     

Compton 

Joined January 24, 

2016 
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 Hello everyone! The 
youth have a few things com-
ing up that I want to remind 
everyone of. The first thing is 
our annual Super Bowl party 
that is coming up on Sunday 
February 7th. It is going to 
be held in the Christian Life 
Center, with the doors open-
ing at 5:00 p.m. and the 
game starting at 5:30 p.m. It 
is open to everyone who would 
like to come. All we ask is 
please bring some kind of fin-
ger food item or drink to help 
make sure that we have plenty 
for everyone. Hope to see eve-
ryone there! 
 
 The youth also have 
Mid-Winter camp fast ap-
proaching on February 19th-
21st. The regular registration 
deadline has passed but if you 
would still like to go you can. 
The cost increases by $25 
for late registration which 
ends Wednesday, February 
3rd. For those who are going 
to camp, I will get you a list of 
the items you will need for 
camp as soon as possible.  
 
 We will discuss camp 
and more at our next Youth 
Council meeting on Sunday, 
February 7th right after wor-
ship, in the Common Ground 
Coffee House in the CLC. 
Youth and parents please be 
there.  
 

Matthew 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth News  
by Matthew Potter 


